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Thank you for your recent inquiry about the Progress MOVEit vulnerability.  Protective’s 
statement regarding that event is below. 
 
Cybersecurity Statement 
June 21, 2023 
 
The Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA) published guidance on May 31, June 
9, and June 15 on three critical vulnerabilities in Progress MOVEit Transfer, which is a third-party 
file transfer application. Upon becoming aware of the vulnerability, our information security 
teams began conducting a thorough evaluation of our environment. To date, we have found no 
signs of exploitation in our environment.  To address the potential vulnerabilities, we initiated 
the recommended remediation steps by a rapid patching process.  We are also proactively 
working with third-party service vendors to learn whether they have been impacted.   
 
Cybersecurity is a top priority at Protective, and we will continue to investigate all potential risks 
associated with this event. In the unlikely event Protective discovers our network has been 
compromised, we will follow reporting and notification protocols.   
 


